

City Of Torrington

Police Department 576 Main Street Torrington, CT 06790-3710 (860) 489-2046



BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL SUB-COMMITTEE

AND

TORRINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT <u>MINUTES</u>

AUGUST 26, 2015

On August 26, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. The Board of Public Safety Personnel Sub-Committee met in the Office of the Chief of Police at 576 Main Street, Torrington, CT.

Present: Chief Michael Manaigo, Deputy Chief Christopher Smedick; Tom Gritt, Personnel Director, Commissioner Glen Mcleod. Commissioner Angelo Lamonica and Commissioner Richard Zaharek were absent.

Meeting was opened at 5:15 p.m.

Eight individual were interviewed for the position of police officer and seven conditional job offers were extended.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Michael U. Maniago, Chief of Police Torrington Police Department